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Dear Ms. President, 

Dear Anna, 

FOR THE ATTENTION OF: 

Ms. Anna Arzhanova 

President 

World Underwater Federation (CMAS) 

FROM: 

Eric Saintrond - FISU Secretary General/CEO 

Lausanne, 3 Mars 2020 

Ref: SG/ES - JC/2020-70095 

Your application to become a FISU University World Cup (UWC) has been assessed with our Sports 

Management Committee. Following the presentation of your dossier to the FISU Executive Committee, we 

have the pleasure to inform you that FISU has officially accepted to include Finswimming from 2022 in the 

UWC programme. 

Our World University Championships and University World Cups Department will send you shortly an MoU 

to officialise our collaboration. This MoU can be signed digitally but we can, nevertheless, organise a meeting 

around the upcoming SportAccord Convention in Lausanne to officialise this agreement. 

Next steps will be managed directly with our WUC & UWC Department in order to set up the 2022 and 2024 

UWC editions. 

We thank you once again for your great interest in University Sports and are looking forward to a fruitful 

collaboration with your federation. 

Quartier UNIL-Centre 
Batiment Synathlon 

1015 Lausanne - Switzerland 
T.+41(0)216926400 
www.fisu.net - fisu@fisu.net 

Sincerely, 

Eric SAINTROND 

FISU Secretary General /CEO 


